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Subject: Verification of Classifications

Question 6

1. What’s the status of PG&E’s correcting and verifying the classification of its pipeline 
segments?

2. Will PG&E’s Implementation Plan verify the correct classification of all of its pipeline 
segments?

Answer 6

1. PG&E believes your question is referring to our pipeline class location study. PG&E 
filed a class location study report with the CPUC on June 30, 2011. The study is 
still in progress. 49 CFR Part 192.5 and 192.11 defines class location and pipeline 
design factor. As PG&E proceeds with work under the Implementation Plan, it will 
coordinate with the class location study effort to ensure that the correct 
classification of the pipeline segment is reflected in the Implementation Plan work 
scope.

2. Please see response to part 1 above.
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